
 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
Assessment Symposium for all SBU Faculty and Staff 
September 27, 2022 

 
Good Morning,  
 
The Office of Educational Effectiveness (OEE) will be hosting our first annual Assessment 
Symposium on Thursday, November 10, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in the Student 
Activities Center!  
 
This free event will give your program assessment coordinators the opportunity to acquire and 
discuss assessment techniques and strategies with experienced assessment professionals and 
faculty.  
 
Please encourage your faculty, department chairs, and administrators to attend this event. It will 
benefit all of your assessment coordinators, and we would love to see all of you as well.  
 
The registration form can be found on our website or by clicking the link below:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNirudQOPdik0xPYBzOobrfGF9Opg8vGpAr9qMur
FEuELlIQ/viewform 
 
Feel free to share the attached flyer with additional information.  
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring OEE’s first annual Assessment Symposium is a 
success!  
 
Best, 
Catherine Scott 
Director, Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 
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